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Dear family, 

 

This is a friendly reminder that tonight is the second (out of four) sessions of our Hoon Dok Hae (Reading 

and Sharing) potluck. This is an opportunity to kickstart our new year focusing on the centrality of True 

Parents' words in our lives and to do it as a community. 

 

It will start at 6:30pm with a potluck in the cafe, so please bring a dish to share. At 7, we will continue 

reading from Blessing and Ideal Family. If you have a copy of this book at home, please bring it. 

Otherwise, we will have some printouts to share around. We will have some discussion and sharing 

afterwards and finish at 8pm. 

 

This is the first time for us to try something like this, so we are going to do this weekly for 4 weeks only, 

kind of like a pilot program, from the 9th to the 30th of January. Afterwards, we will assess the results 

and make adjustments as needed for the next session. 

 

Please bring your families. Children are welcome to join in the Hoon Dok Hae and sharing, and we will 

also have a children's movie (Toy Story 4) on downstairs if they prefer. Please keep your children with 

you if they do not want to watch the movie, so we don't have a bunch of kids running around the building. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Mike 

 

 
 

 


